
CHAMELEON CLASS START OF TERM 4 NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Chameleon Parents and Carers, 
 
I can’t believe that we are already over half way through the school year! Last term 
was another super term for learning. We continue to be so impressed by the 
children’s hard work and the progress that they are making as a result.  
 
It was fantastic to take all of the Chameleon children away to Mill on the Brue, where 
they were a real credit to our school and to you as parents. We received some lovely 
compliments from the Mill on the Brue staff about the manners of the children and 
how well they all support each other as a team – of course, we already knew that 
Chameleon have become a brilliant class team, but it is always nice to have others 
notice how fab our class is too!  

 

 
 

I hope you have enjoyed hearing all about the trip. A HUGE thank you to Mrs Whittock and Mr Priest who 
volunteered to take on such a huge responsibility and come with us – Mrs Whittock usually only works three 
days a week and Mr Priest is one of our school governors, and without them giving up their free time 
(unpaid!), the trip wouldn’t be possible. 
 
This term, our topic will continue to focus on the Americas, with a focus on South America. We have lots of 
exciting things coming up, including a dance competition and tag rugby tournament – thank you very much 
to Mr Solly who has been teaching the children tag rugby on Fridays. 
 
Some useful dates for your diary: 

 27th and 28th Feb – Parent meetings. 
 27th Feb – Great British Dance Off for the dance team. 
 Week beginning 6th March – Assessments (Y6s will have some practice SATs). 
 10th March – Tag rugby tournament. 
 15th-20th March – Scholastic book fair in Cherry Hall. 

 
Thank you, as always, for all of your support.  

Mrs Webster, Mrs Flynn I, Mrs Flynn II  

 


